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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS  
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answers which will be included in an addendum that will 
be circulated at the meeting: 
 
 
 
(a) Councillor Morgan 
 

“Will the city council install a marked no parking bay outside of Walter May 
House, a sheltered housing block on Whitehawk Road, to allow occupants with 
disabilities and wheelchair users to board minibuses and taxis safely? Since the 
introduction of controlled parking in the area the road outside has become 
congested with parked vehicles, meaning residents and day care staff have had 
to board transport in the road as traffic passes.” 

 
 Reply from Councillor Davey, Chair of the Transport Committee. 
 
 
(b) Councillor K. Norman 
 

“How many expressions of interest have been received for the purchase of the 
mayoral number plate CD1 since it was put on the market last year?” 
 
Reply from Councillor J. Kitcat, Leader of the Council. 
 
 

(c) Councillor Janio 
 

Concerns have been raised with me by residents about the rigid implementation 
by the Council of the policy of reducing the size of all allotments that become 
free from 10 rods to 5 rods. Will Cllr. West please look into this issue as part of 
the review of the Allotment Strategy in the coming months and consult with all 
interested parties to see if a more flexible approach might be possible? 
 
Reply from Councillor West, Chair of the Environment & Sustainability 
Committee. 
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